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Wharf Walks
— Walking
Tours presents
the History

of Salmon
Fishing on the
Monterey Bay

The Monterey
Fisherman’s Wharf
Association and
Monterey Bay Fisheries
Historian and author,
Tim Thomas, offer
monthly Wharf Walks
— Walking Tours (www.
montereywharf.com)
on the first Saturday
of every month from
10:00 a.m. - Noon.

Wharf Walks will be
held on April 6 with a
focus on The History of
Salmon Fishing on the
Monterey Bay. Tours
meet at the head of Old

Provided Photo

Fisherman’s Wharf

(near the pink Harbor
House store.) Advance
reservations are required
by calling (831) 521-3304
or via email timsardine@
yahoo.com.

Female winner of the 1957 Salmon Derby. 1st prize a toaster!-
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The tour is for
ages 10-adult only and
the cost is $20
for adults and kids
are $15 (10-15 years).
Group Rates are also
available.
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